From: registrar

Sent: August-22-17 10:06 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:11 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
David Pickett

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enough is enough! Hydro is already so expensive that citizens have demanded a reduction in this basic utility, and their
voices need to be heard and taken seriously. Although we have better and cheaper technology, the costs continue to
rise. Unacceptable!

-- Attachment --





